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The Oregon vote by mail has worked well if not perfectly since it’s inception. There is 

only one reason that I could think might cause a legislator to consider changing it and 

that is not a benefit to any scrupulous citizen. Anyone supporting this will get not one 

ounce of support from me for ANYTHING. 


